Veekly Newsletter VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[WEEK OF FEBRUARY 1, 2021]

MAINTENANCE

Operations Update

- Road maintenance employees are working through tree trimming/removal requests, shop maintenance, and plowing/ice control as weather requires.
- Bids have been accepted and opened for Blue Star Highway mowing and motor fuels. These bids will be awarded at our board meeting on February 4th.

ENGINEERING

Update

- Stump removal on CR 374 from Red Arrow Highway to 45th Street was expected to begin January 25th and has been delayed due to weather.
- Tree removal, trenching, and widening on 30th Street, between 48th Avenue and CR 653, in Almena Township continues, pending weather.





